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Vision Statement

PCC Community Services will be a partner in helping needy families when other resources are not

available. As such, PCC Community Services will work collaboratively to address unmet or under-met

community needs.
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PCCCS Report

● Family Fund 20-21 - 3 clients $1, 160
21-22 - 3 clients $600
22-23 -2 client $454.73

● Food Trucks: 9
January 2023 - 282 families
February 2023 - 684 people
March 2023 - 891 people
April 2023 - 1051 people
May 2023 - 741 people
June 2023 - 791 people
July 2023 - 779 people
August 2023 - 1074 people
September 2023 - 1103 people
Over 7,000 people served

● Christmas Project:
Money Raised: $7,430.83
Money from donors: $4,465
Donors who purchased items: 8
Number of kids: 147
Families: 59

● Mall Unit:
March - Sep: 37 families served



.



Services:

Family Fund:

Donations solicited and used for concrete needs of active PCC clients when
other agencies have not been able to help. This fund has been used for
medication co-pays, educational costs for kids entering college, car
insurance and vehicle repairs, and many other concrete items.

Christmas Project:

Our annual Christmas fund has assisted low income PCC client children with
food and Christmas gifts when other agencies or Christmas drives have not
been able to help.

Food Bank:

Our community food bank, administered by The Foodbank of Eastern
Michigan, provides food at no charge to the area’s needy.

Mall Warehouse:

Our mall warehouse is filled with new and gently used donated items for
families. All families are vetted and referred.

Grants:

PCCCS was delighted to receive financial support from the Food Bank of
Eastern Michigan Capacity Building Grant. The funds supported the
attainment of a refrigerator, grocery bags, and an aluminum handcart. These
items assisted PCCCS in tripling the number of food trucks that occurred in FY
2022-2023.


